
Term 4 Week 5                                    Thursday 10 November 2022 

 

Thur 10 Nov Taekwondo 

2pm—3.15pm 

Thur 17 Nov Taekwondo 

2pm—3.15pm 

Thur 23 Nov Interrelate @ 

Bexhill PS—Yr 5 

Fri 2 Dec School Concert 

Dates To Remember  

We pay our respects to the people of the Bundjalung nation upon whose country we learn and teach.  

Dear Families and Friends, 

As we race towards the end of the year, we have a lot of fun activities 

planned, including swimming and surfing lessons, the school concert, end 

of year presentations and FilmBy. Please take note of all these important 

dates. 

Save the dates: We have a bunch of important dates coming up! The 

FilmBy Festival will be held at Southern Cross Uni on 29 November. Our 

school concert will be live for the first time for years at Repentance Creek 

Hall Friday 2 December. Our end of year afternoon tea and presentation is 

on the final day of school, Friday 16 December. Week 9 (5-9 December) 

the whole school will be attending swimming lesson and Week 10 (12-15 

December) we will all head to surfing lessons. Busy times! 

Thank you: An enormous thank you to those parents and staff members 

who helped out with promoting and fund raising for our school over the 

weekend at the Federal Park Party and the Byron Markets. We truly 

appreciate your commitment to our students. 

FilmBy: On Wednesday, Louie spent the day at Eureka PS enhancing his 

already impressive editing skills at the FilmBy editing workshop. We will be 

finishing off our movie ‘Sunnyside Up’ next week. We don’t know which 

days will be sunny enough for filming, so it would be great if the kids kept a 

school shirt in their bag. The movie will premiere at the FilmBy Film Festival 

at Southern cross University on the evening of Tuesday 29 November. 
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In the classroom: This week in English, Jen’s class has been writing poems and working on reading 

fluency while in Nicky’s class, the children looked at characters in their reading. In Maths, Nicky’s class 

used number lines to learn about time while Jen’s class looked at the connections between decimals, 

fractions and percentages and explored prime numbers. The children have also continued to work hard 

on the school magazine, our movie and on learning their lines for the school concert.  

Pen Pals: Our friends in class 3M at Balgowlah North Public School were very excited to receive a big 

parcel filled with letters from our students and also students from Corndale PS. It has been so lovely to 

watch the communication between our two very different schools and the children have loved making 

new connections in a very old fashion way. 

Contacting the school: When contacting the school regarding student absences or changes in 

afternoon travel arrangements, it is best to call the school or use the school email address cooperscrk-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. Many parents currently message individual teachers, and while this usually 

works, there is a risk that these messages will be missed if Nicky or Jen are away at training. 
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